DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT
HORSESHOE LAKE RESERVE LANDSCAPE PLAN

Peter Chapple, will be in attendance to speak about the draft landscape plan for the Horseshoe Lake
Reserve. Mr Chapple’s submission on the draft plan has been copied separately to Board members.


Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


